
 

 

31 July 2018 

 

Senator Peter Whish-Wilson 
Chair 
Environment and Communications Reference Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House  ACT 2600 

By email: ec.sen@aph.gov.au 

 

Dear Senator 

Thank you and the Committee for the opportunity to attend the hearing yesterday and 
contribute to the Inquiry process. 

I would like to record a correction to the evidence I gave. In the hearing I stated that the 
Secretary of the Department of Environment and Energy Mr Finn Pratt attended the 
meeting with our Chair on 9 April 2018. This is incorrect, Mr Pratt was not present in this 
meeting.  

I apologise for this error in my statement and respectfully request this correction to be 
recorded in the Hansard statement. 

Yours sincerely 

Anna Marsden 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
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